
Notice

Date: April 22, 2022

To: Stake Presidencies, Bishoprics, Elders Quorum Presidencies,
Relief Society Presidencies

From: Materials Management Department, (801) 240-3551

Subject: Updated Garment Marking Form for Endowed Members in
the Military, Law Enforcement, and Firefighters

When possible, endowed members in military service should wear the garment 
the same as any other member (General Handbook, 38.9.8). Those serving as law 
enforcement officers, firefighters, or in the military often have specific uniform 
requirements of various colors and styles, including associated undergarments. To 
better meet the needs of uniform requirements, the Church will now provide 
undergarment marking services free of charge through Beehive Clothing. The 
previously produced military garments will no longer be available through 
Distribution Services. 

Those who are eligible for this marking service include: 

All branches of the U.S. military

Firefighters

Local, county, state, and federal law enforcement officers

Other equivalent organizations outside the U.S.

Required undergarments approved by the organizations listed above should be 
purchased by the member through approved channels. Eligible members may refer 
to the Garment Marking Order Form for additional information and instructions. 

https://assets.ldscdn.org/5c/28/5c284572e58b11eb82d6eeeeac1e5a30d3af98ef/beehive_clothing_form_military_markings_order_form.pdf

